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What is an elastomeric half -face 
respirator?  
 
Elastomeric half-face respirators are reusable 
respirators that use special cartridges designed to 
filter contaminated air before it is inhaled. When 
there is a good seal between the respirator and the 
face, air is pulled through the cartridge filter and the 
contaminant is removed by the packing material.  
Air-purifying respirators are only for use in areas 
where oxygen in the room is at normal ambient 
concentrations. 
 
For use to prevent particulates, mists, and bio-
aerosols, a high efficiency particulate air filter 
(HEPA) cartridge is used. These are referred to as 
P100 cartridges (P = all particulate aerosols, 100 = 
99.97% filtering efficiency level of particulates). 
Chemical cartridges are used against gases and 
vapours. Combination cartridges can be used if 
fumes/particulate may be present in addition to the 
chemical hazard. 
 
 
Your local OHSE Consultant will assist you and the 
department with selection of the appropriate model 
and size. 
 
Do I need to be fit tested?  
 
Yes. Fit testing must be done prior to use, and 
annually thereafter. Another fit test may be required 
if: 
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